
 

 

11 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Following our message to you about the incident in Redhill town centre on 5 March (emailed 
home 6 March) we are holding a meeting to discuss issues around keeping our young people 
safe in the town, including police presence and CCTV coverage. 
 
The meeting is taking place here at Carrington in our Library, from 16:00 to 17:00 on Friday 15 
March. 
 
Several Councillors and Senior members of staff here are school have confirmed they can attend, 
and we have invited representation from the local police and JET (Joint Enforcement Team). We 
would also be glad to have some parents in attendance. If you would like to come along, 
please complete this short form so we know how many people we are expecting. We may need 
to limit numbers depending on response; in this case we will do so on a first-come-first-served 
basis. 
 
Best wishes 
Miss K Oakley 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Emails-Sent-Home/6-March-Update-on-Incident-in-Redhill-Yesterday.pdf
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Emails-Sent-Home/6-March-Update-on-Incident-in-Redhill-Yesterday.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUMlI1QjhBTEo1TUZPV1kyR0w2UENMNjdKNi4u

